
 
RECENT GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE 

FOR MHLS BOARD MEETING OF MAY 8, 2013

We would be pleased to provide copies of any general correspondence by 
request.  If you want a copy of any document listed, please contact Peggy Winn, 
845-471-6060 ext. 216.

I. CORRESPONDENCE 

• March edition of the Poughkeepsie Journal’s monthly feature “On the Shelves” 
contributed by Phyllis Keaton, Director of the Howland Public Library (Beacon).

• Letter to Mike Nyerges from Red Hook Library Board President, Barry Ramage, 
on behalf of the library’s board of trustees, in appreciation for the invaluable 
assistance provided to the library by Rebekkah Smith Aldrich and in recognition 
of her invaluable skills and knowledge. (Letter of acknowledgement sent by Mike 
Nyerges).

• Thank you letter to Mike Nyerges from Assemblywoman, Didi Barrett, for his 
attendance at the Mobile District Office Diner Stop Tour at Irving Farm in 
Millerton.

• Thank you letter to Mike Nyerges from Senator John Bonacic for his letter 
requesting support for library construction grant funding in the 2012-2013 
state budget.

• Letter from Mike Nyerges to Barry Ramage, Board President of the Red Hook 
Public Library, acknowledging his February letter requesting that the System 
consider lowering current member assessment fees.

• Copy of thank you letter sent to Senate representatives from Mike Nyerges for 
their continued efforts in support of increased funding for libraries.

• Thank you letter to Assembly Member Kevin A. Cahill from Mike Nyerges for his 
personal support for library services and the restoration of state aid in the 2014 
budget.

• Copy of thank you letter to Assembly Members from Mike Nyerges Katz, Galef, 
McLaughllin, Lopez, Lalor, Barrett and Skartados for their roles in increasing 
state aid for library services.

• Copy of letter sent to Congressional Representatives Sean Patrick Maloney and 
Chris Gibson in requesting their support for Library Services and Technology Act 
funding.

• Thank you note to Mike Nyerges from Miriam Divine, Director of the Amenia 
Library, for his attendance at the April Board of Trustees meeting and his helpful 
advice.
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